
 
 
June 03, 2024 
 
Ms. - Simrat Kaur 
Vpo. Rali Ali Kalan, Tehsil Batala  
Gurdaspur, Punjab , India 

 
Dear Simrat Kaur, 
 
Congratulations and welcome to Avila University! This letter serves as a notification of your Conditional
Acceptance in the Master's in Business Administration with a concentration in Management M.B.A. program
for the Fall 2024 with a start date of 08/26/2024. We are delighted that you have chosen to pursue your
education in our program and look forward to your addition to the Avila community. Your official acceptance is
pending, prior to completion of the following requirements: 

1. You need to secure the financial guarantee to Avila. To do this, submit all financial documentation to 
avilaapplicationmanagement@inuniglobal.com.

2. Once the necessary financial documents have been submitted, they will be reviewed by the Avila DSO
team and confirmed if they meet the requirements for an I-20 to be issued. If there are any queries or
issues with the documents provided, you will receive a notification from the Avila team.

3. Your I-20 approval is subject to the United States current immigration laws.

The application process can take a long time. We know this is important to you and we work to process these as
timely as we can; however, there are many external partners and factors that are a part of this process and that
can take time. Please be patient with the process and hesitate to send multiple emails and inquiries to multiple
people. This only slows down the process.  
 
You will be notified as soon as we have any updates to your application. We look forward to speaking soon. 
 
Congratulations, 
 
Rafraf Barrak 
 
Director of International Enrollment - DSO 
Avila University 
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